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March 10, 1999

Mr. Paul Marrangoni
Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, NW, Suite 230
Mailstop: 1300E1
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Marrangoni:

On March 9, 1999, Bellcore announced that we had changed our name to Telcordia
Technologies, Inc. This change was required as part of our sale from the RBOCs to SAIC in
1997. There is no corporate structure or ownership change or transfer of stock or any funds
related to this announcement. Bellcore has five (5) Part 5 experimental radio licenses that need to
be changed to Telcordia Technologies. Therefore, would you please change the name on all of
our Part 5 radio licenses to reflect this change. Our licenses are:

KE2XBK KO2XAB KO2XAD KO2XAE KB2XLA.

In addition please note the mailing address for the licenses has change. The new address is:

Mike Knapp

Executive Director — Federal and State Relations
Telcordia Technologies, Inc.

2020 K Street, NW, Suite 400

Washington, DC 20006

Should you have any questions relating to this change, please feel free to call me on (202) 776-
5454.

Sincerely,
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